
Women in Construction Week
On behalf of the Bricklayers and Allied Craftworkers Local 1 of Minnesota, North Dakota, and
South Dakota, we would like to invite you to join us in celebrating the women workers of our
union. Women in Construction week is a time to both highlight all the initiatives and work of
women in the industry and promote the opportunities that are available to women in
construction. We appreciate those who have walked the path before us, we support those
that are currently taking the bold step to enter the construction industry and we encourage
those who are considering similar commitments. Without further ado, I’d like to introduce and
recognize the accomplishments of many of the women who are current apprentices within our
Union.

As we roll into March and hopefully usher in a productive spring, we wrap up related training
for all years of PCC apprenticeship and all years of brick and tile correspondence
apprenticeship. If you’ve been to the Training Center over the last couple of months, you’ve
witnessed the packed parking lot and busy hum of the workshops. 1st year apprentices got
the invaluable chance to meet and develop friendships with their peers and returning
apprentices were happy to see their classmates and grow their bonds. Advanced skills were
introduced, and basic skills honed all while building fun and creative projects.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9KwhbhTuEeQ


3rd Year PCC Apprentices Alex and Zachary
Johnson building a brick and block project featuring

a soldier detail.

1st Year PCC Apprentice Chad Lee practices
caulking.

Correspondence Tile Apprentices Noah Thompson,
Janette Shaw, Cameron McClure, Tomas Padilla,
and Demetrics Byrd installing a 96 mosaic at the

Roofers' Local. 

1st Year Correspondence Brick Apprentices Brock
Lizotte and Darrin Aleckson working together to

build a brick and block window wall project.

Upcoming Events & Upgrades
Pre-Apprenticeships are Coming!

With spring fast approaching, we are in full swing registering applicants for pre-apprenticeships
in brick/PCC and tile. We will be offering two pre-apprenticeship sessions for brick/PCC: the first
begins on April 3 and the second will begin on June 5. Tile pre-apprenticeship will begin May 22.

There will also be a pre-apprenticeship taking place in Duluth beginning May 8. If you are
interested in registering for any of these dates, sign up here!



https://forms.gle/Fr7zY5fPZpeueaCu5
https://forms.gle/Fr7zY5fPZpeueaCu5
https://forms.gle/Fr7zY5fPZpeueaCu5
https://forms.gle/Fr7zY5fPZpeueaCu5
https://forms.gle/WV73bgAYx3J4bEr38


The Apprentice Training Center is hosting its very first Senior/Parent Night. We are welcoming 
high school students and their families to visit the Training Center, learn about our registered 
apprenticeship, and the opportunity to get hands-on with some of our craft basics. This is an 
exciting glimpse into what a future with a career in the trowel trades looks like! If you or 
someone you know is interested in learning more about our apprenticeships, follow the link 
below to register! Since this is not an open house event, space is limited.

Senior/Parent Night Registration

https://mailchi.mp/d64f0d5abb5f/www.bactraining.org/calendar
https://mailchi.mp/d64f0d5abb5f/www.bactraining.org/calendar



